St Barnabas' Church of England (VA) Primary School

Newsletter Friday 8th January 2021

Each child is uniquely created and loved by God.

" www.st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk



Our School Christian Values are Aspiration, Love, Trust, Perseverance, Reconciliation and Compassion.

Reminders

Please can we ask that we have no chocolate nut spread in sandwiches as we have children who are allergic to nuts in school.

Chocolate should be in moderation and we ask that the children do not have other sweets in their pack lunch boxes

^^^^^^

It was lovely to see over 68 families join us for our Celebration Assembly today.

Do have a look at all the ParentPay messages sent out this week about remote learning, meetups etc.



This week:

Happy New Year! Well this has certainly not been quite the start of a new term we were expecting! This week we have shared with you our home learning and also some information regarding online worship and keeping in touch/story times etc. Our aim is to ensure the children keep learning and to maintain the sense of connection between the school and home.

With that in mind, it has been lovely to see completed work from

those both in school and also at home. And thank you for again taking up the home learning challenge.

In our worship we have been discussing the new year and the promises or resolutions that we have made for the year ahead. This was linked to the Bible story of the kings following the star. Fr. John came on Wednesday and blessed our school with an Epiphany blessing which you can see in this photograph.



Stars of the week

Well done to the following children highlighted as stars of the week:

Lily, Teddy, Henry G, Ishrat, Heera, Liwisa, Alfie S-C, Charlotte,

Holby, Bartosz, Chloe D, Olivia, Hollie, Daniel, Lukas, Adeline, Freya F, Rylie, Ivy, Nikhil, Andrei, Ursula, Sam, Lexi and Oscar



Something to think about

True or false

Fortuna is the Roman goddess of luck



What do you think?

Kent Together kent.gov.uk /kenttogether 03000 41 92 92

Keeping in contact

If you would like to contact your child's class teacher here are the class email addresses. If it is an urgent matter please contact the School office.

Acorn: acorn@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk

Willow: willow@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk

Beech: beech@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk

Maple: maple@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk

Chestnut: chestnut@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk

Lilac: lilac@st-st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk

Oak: oak@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk

St Barnabas Prayer

God our Father,

Through your power and inspired by the Holy Spirit, Saint Barnabas spread your word and encouraged others to follow Jesus our Lord. By your strength, and through his prayers, may our school always be a sign of Jesus' presence among us.

We ask this in the name of Jesus, who lives with you and the Holy Spirit now and for ever. Amen

Have a lovely weekend and keep safe.

With best wishes

Moira Duncombe

@StBarnabasSchoolTW